
Happy Friday Quadra Community, 
 
We have had a fun-filled return to full time classes this week. It is wonderful to have everyone back. The 
students have quickly adapted to the new changes in routines and realities, and we are very proud of 
them.  

 Your child has brought home a package of forms. Please fill them out and return them to your 

child’s teacher as soon as possible. 

 Please ensure that your child is at school on time to meet their class outside. Because of new 

safety protocols, students who arrive late are no longer able to walk to class alone. This requires 

additional supervision that we do not have the staffing for. 

 Terry Fox fundraising starts on Monday. More information to come. 

Please review the following information from our fantastic PAC: 

  
First PAC Meeting of 2020/21 and PAC Board Election! 
Sept 22, 7:00 pm via zoom 
Ecole Quadra has a PAC that automatically includes all parents and guardians of children who 
attend our school. PAC supports and engages the school community through fundraising and 
school events.  
Our PAC and school community is active when it comes to events and volunteers, but we only 
have one person in a PAC board position who will likely be continuing next year. The rest of the 
board has either moved or is looking forward to participating in other ways next year. For PAC to 
receive gaming grant and other funding, we need a number of the PAC board positions filled. 
The PAC will be holding elections at the September meeting on Tuesday September online.  
Positions include: Chair, Vice-Chair, Treasurer, Secretary, VCPAC Representative, and Members 
at Large. Our treasurer is planning to stay on for another year, though she is hoping someone is 
available to shadow her for a year to help understand the role for next year. All other positions 
do not have someone for 2020/21. 
To get involved in PAC and learn more: 
Attend the September PAC zoom meeting 
Volunteer for a board position for 1 year 
Sign up for the PAC newsletter at https://vcpac.ca/quadralist  
 Join our PAC discussion board at ecolequadraschoolpac.slack.com. This is where we do most of 
our planning for events, volunteer needs, and meetings. Note that we do not discuss school 
issues here, because PAC does not have the capacity to moderate a forum. 
Email us as ecolequadraschoolpac@gmail.com 

               Find us on facebook: https://www.facebook.com/ecolequadraschool     

Connor McCoy is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting. 

Topic: Quadra PAC AGM Parent MeetingTime: Sep 22, 2020 07:00 PM Pacific Time (US and 

Canada) 

 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://gvsd61.zoom.us/j/62653445077?pwd=UEZMYmtQbUNyQndaaS9Vc2hubzhidz09  

 

Meeting ID: 626 5344 5077 

Passcode: 299817 
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